
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF HUMAN RESOURCES 
Memorandum 

 
To:   CLPCCD Full-Time and Part-Time Faculty 
 
From:  Jennifer Druley, Human Resources Manager 
 
Subject: Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) Program 
 

 
The State Chancellor’s Office and the Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
would like to increase your awareness of the Public Service Loan Forgiveness (PSLF) 
Program.  Attached you will find materials that will assist you in understanding what steps 
you need to take in order to participate. 
 
The PSLF application requires that CLPCCD complete Section 4: Employer Certification.  
The Office of Human Resources can also assist in completing Section 3: Employer 
Information.  For assistance, please contact the Office of Human Resources at 925-485-
5236. 
 
Information on the Public Service Loan Forgiveness Program can be found here: 
https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service 
 
Attachments: 
 
1.       Additional detailed information regarding PSLF Program 
2.       Fact Sheet describing the PSLF Program 
3.       Frequently Asked Questions about the PSLF Program 
4.       PSLF Program infographic 
5.       PSLF Program application form 
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided, please contact me at 
jdruley@clpccd.org or 925-485-5240. 
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